
A little help from our friends . . . and 
PTFA Lite 

PTFA News    T4, Wk5

 Regular updates on Facebook: Mersham School PTA group and
Instagram: @Mersham Primary School PTA

School has asked us to contribute to the refreshments stall  at
their Hall Celebration event on 30 March.  PTFA members and 
 their contacts have made many kind donations: tea and coffee,
some fizz from Mersham Stores, some biscuits from caterer
Baohemian, a school mummy who has a business selling
chocolate has donated confectionary and M&S has donated
biscuits too.  Thanks to all the PTFA members involved.
 

 

The idea of becoming involved with the PTFA might feel overwhelming.  We do desperately
need more committee members. The next meeting is 24 April after school.  But do you know
you can help in a dozen small ways too?  Your advice, your contacts, your time to send an email,
working on a stall, donating the things you can spare - all these things help us make money for
school and have the kind of community where we get to know and support each other.  And
school really does need our help in these tough times. 

Next volunteering opportunity: 
PTFA stall at hall celebration 30 March - 
More volunteers warmly welcomed to help serve 
refreshments and to chat to people about 
PTFA. WhatsApp Hannah 07723096684
Next newsletter: pics, winners and chat 
about Easter bake off and tea party. 

Insta @Baohemianltd
 


